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From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk pick up

Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 8:56:01 AM

From: Dale Webb <dbwebb@mac.com>

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 6:03 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk pick up

It’s hard to believe that a program like this is being cancelled. My wife and I have
lived in Sandy for 50 years and bulk pickup is and always has been a wonderful benefit
provided by Sandy City. I have family in Riverton and in Herriman and they are
always jealous of Sandy’s bulk pickup program. Dumpsters are not the answer! If a
dumpster is placed on any street, it because a frantic race to try and get your waste in it
before it is filled to capacity by neighbors. Maybe we just need to enforce the rules and
guidelines that we was residents receive each year. Spring and fall bulk pickup is a
real tangible benefit of living in Sandy. Let’s keep it that way!

Sent from my iPad
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